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I am commenting on the need for Mount Washington to be added
as a Special Use District. We live on a dead-end street off of
Glenwood Avenue, which is in and of itself a windy narrow road
with cars and trucks parked along the road. But our address is at
the very end of Colina Alley which is very problematic. There is a
steep incline turning onto the alley from Glenwood that many
MANY trucks have not been able to navigate and end up getting
stuck, blocking the only entrance into and out of Colina Alley.
Once on Colina, I can barely make it past the resident’s cars in my
SUV. So if I cannot make it past the cars, a fire truck will never
make it. People never move their cars during red flag warnings
and it is frightening to imagine needing a fire truck. With the
outrageous amount of fireworks going off in this area lately, and
the kind of gigantic fireworks being used, this is a recipe for
disaster. We also have a dirt road in front of us that we continually
put gravel on. We keep up with our brush clearance and do what
we can, but there are people around us who do not, and who do
not have retaining walls to keep their dirt from falling into the
alley. We are doing what we can, and we are asking the City of
Los Angeles to help us stay safe, as well as keeping the rest of the
residents in this area safe.



